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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

Today we have raised £222 for Jeans for Genes Day. This is fantastic - thank you for your 

donations. If you haven’t donated yet, you can go on to school money and make a donation.  

This week I have emailed a letter to all parents/carers regarding closing the school for Mr Binek’s 

funeral, which will be on Monday 9th October. Therefore, the school will be closed for the day. 

There will be no breakfast club or afterschool club either.  

The yoga club, LittleThink club and the Y1-4 multi-sports club have all started this week, and I 

am delighted to see so many taking part. However, unfortunately, due to the high numbers of 

children wanting certain clubs, we have had to run some on the same days. We will look at this 

for the Spring term to see if we can swap some around. There are places still available for both 

the Y2/Y3 and the Y4/Y5/Y6 yoga clubs, so if your child would like to take part in these, please 

let the school office know and we can add them to the list.  

With regards to the Y5/6 toilets, the Local Authority have made the decision to return them to 

separate toilets for boys and girls. The work will be completed this weekend.  

Next Friday is McMillan coffee morning – please send in donations of cakes, which children can 

then buy in the afternoon. Thank you.  

As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch either by phone or email.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 

  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 9th October – School 

Closed 

Friday 29th September – McMillan 

Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 3rd October – KS1 Harvest 

Assembly at 2:45pm 

Wednesday 4th October – Y3/4 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Thursday 5th October – Y5/6 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th 

October – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd 

November – Half Term  

Last Day of Autumn Term – 

Friday 22nd December at 2pm 

 

 

Clubs for the Autumn Term 

Monday - LittleThink Club - £3 per 

session. Y5/6 Multi sports Club - Free 

Tuesday - Gardening Club – Date TBA 

Wednesday - Multi Sports Club - £6 for 

the half term. Yoga Club for Y2 & Y3 

£1.50 per session. 

Thursday - Yoga Club - £1.50 per session 

for Y4 & Y5 & Y6.  

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Earth 

Air 

1968 

Earth 

2013 

Fire 

1986 

Water 

2004 

Severn Trent Assembly 

Severn Trent Education Survey (office.com) 

This week, Severn Trent presented an 

assembly for KS2 children, teaching them 

about the importance of what to and what 

not to flush down the toilet. They have 

asked if parents/carers can complete the 

online questionnaire (see link above). 

 

Attendance 

Class RM – 94%                                    

Class RB – 97%                               

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 98%                                           

Class 2L – 95%                                             

Class 3/4B – 99%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 88%                                          

Class 3/4F – 96%                                                

Class 5/6B – 92%                                        

Class 5/6K – 93%                                        

Class 5/6N – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 94%   

 Well done to class 3/4B for 99% 

attendance this week.  
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